
Our Ref:  094/15 

18
th
 June 2015 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Your son has shown an interest in taking part in the volunteering scheme we are now linked with in Aintree 

Hospital. This scheme will start in September; however he needs to have his induction and interview before 

the summer term ends. This is so that a DBS check can be processed and this can take up to six weeks. He 

will also have to contact his GP and have a print out off his vaccinations (MMR etc). 

Starting the scheme at the start of Year 12 is ideal as your son will be moving to a new learning transition 

with A Level study and this type of volunteering will give him the extra edge at interviews. One hundred 

hours of volunteering is the recommended amount of hours to obtain before going from university 

interviews, and the hospital will provide an extra reference and a certificate. 

Your son will receive all the details of his work on the day of the induction. Some of our sixth formers have 

already taken part in this scheme and have found the training and extra courses they have been sent on 

beneficial for university interviews. 

The induction day is Monday 22
nd

 June, at Aintree Hospital. He will need to meet me (Mrs Crone) in the 

reception area of the Clinical Sciences Building of Aintree Hospital at 9.15am. The induction will last until 

1.30pm, when he will be free to make his own way home from the hospital. Please see the map on the 

reverse of this letter for directions to the Clinical Sciences Building (building 7 on the map).  Your son does 

not have to wear his school uniform. 

If you have any questions regarding this please do not hesitate to contact me either via the school telephone 

number or my school email address wcrone@stmargaretsacedemy.com.  Please also email me your 

confirmation of attendance and sign the reply slip below, which your son should bring with him on the day 

and give to me on arrival at Aintree Hospital. 

Thank you for your continued support of the school. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs W Crone 

Teacher of Religious Studies, History and Volunteering Co-Ordinator 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

REPLY SLIP – PLEASE RETURN TO MRS CRONE 

Name: ____________________________________________ Form: ________________________ 

I do/do not give permission for my son to attend Aintree Volunteering Induction Day on Monday 22
nd

 June 

2015. 

Parent/Carer Signature _______________________________ Date:  ________________________ 

mailto:wcrone@stmargaretsacedemy.com

